
Pilon, Janet

Subject: Keep Aberdeen Moving

From: Casey Bruyn
Sent: Mon ay, August 24, 2020 10:25 AM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Keep Aberdeen Mo ing

I am opposed to the City of Hamilton s plan to reduce Aberdeen Avenue - between Dundurn Street South and
Queen Street - from 4 lanes to 2 this fall, adding parking lanes on each side. This will cause traffic to divert using the
side streets making for a dangerous situation for residents.

Thanks

Casey Bruyn
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